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I urge you to OPPOSE SB 210, which would eliminate Oregon’s vote-by-mail 

elections and would require most people to vote in person. 

 

I love Oregon’s vote-by-mail system. It’s easy. It gives everyone a chance to read up 

on the issues. It’s safe. It’s secure. It doesn’t put an undue burden on people with 

disabilities or other folks who would struggle to get to a physical location. It’s cost-

effective.  

 

This anti-democratic bill is another unethical attempt at voter suppression.  

 

Please OPPOSE SB 210. 

 

Thank you! 

 


